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PIs send the Ha~ Holidays tapes to the 

following with Dave ' s memo, each addressed to Program Manager: 

(full addresses are available in the Broadcasting Yearbook 1983 

---look first under New York, then alphabetically under towns): 

·we:9B I'll ballY 
vffi AD ~"D~bylon 
weLl Babylon 
W~tey Dab ji 1011 

\olgLPq Elmira 
vJBt./d 8P:l den Oit-y 
WLIR Garden Cit y 
WWH:8 Ham.p te-n Ba~ 
W11LI HCFflp-s-t ea:l1 
.1d..KJZ- IIemp st e aa. 

----W,Qg~H~I~Ia~I~It~l~nng~ton 

WH3Qol Hil d~ 

VH:rTX I s llp ~. 

£~~~.1iw.sijfjH~R~ S.aci:le ill :i,/H~ gh -£.G.b-O-O-l-,-ha ke 

WA F¥"; I.a k e Suoo e s s 
~JTII-E Hineo 1 <'3. 

---WALle Pat choguc 
..... WBLI PaLcll\sg~ 

AILIPq Pa tclieg' Hs 
..wReN Rl v er lIeaB.-
WftRL Ri ue rhe ad 
~ 
.,weW Smi thto wll 
~3BII 30u Llramp Lon 
~ 
~3tony Brook (S end to Will Kinnally by name, please). 
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Office of the Vice President for University Affairs 

State University of New York at Stony Brook 

Stony Brook, NY 11794 

StonyBrook telephone: (516) 246-6570 

HEHORANDUM 

TO: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

DATE: 

) , -

Faculty and Staff, SUSB 

David Woods, Director, University News service,;'~~ 
1981 bqoks by ·Stony Brook authors : and editors 

December . 14, 1981 

One very successful University Affairs project last 
year was· a compilation of all Stony Brook authors and editors. 
It permitted us to distribute a nev.7S release that was used 
by Long Island and New York journalists. An exhibit (with an 
authors' ~eception) was held in the Administration Building 
lobby. A similar project is now being planned for 1981 books. 

__ We are about to begin ~utti2g together the list for 
1931. Enclosed are copies of a form we will use to compile 
the lists · from which we will develop a news release and 
other infQrmation for the media. 

We would appreciate your notifying your colleagues and 
distributing these forms. Additional copies are available 
on _ request~ or you may want to make photocopies of this 
form . 

. Your cooperation, as always, would be appreciated. 
Happy lIo lidays ~ 

DW:jm 
Encl. 

'"'. 



I~-MY: 
Please type and attach a label to each of 

the Happy Holidays cassettes. 

It doesn't make any difference if the label 

says A or B. 

But please be sure the tape is wound on the LEFT 

side when you place the label on top. 

I have more labels if you run short. 



Office of the Vice President for University Affairs 

State University of New York at Stony Brook 

Stony Brook, NY 11794 

StonyBrook telephone: (516) 246-6570 

HEHORANDUM 

TO: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

DATE: 

Faculty and Staff, SUSB ~ ,_ ~ 

David Woods, Director, University News service7"~~~ 
1981 books by Stony Brook authors and editors 

December 14, 1981 

One very successful Un i versity Affairs project last 
year vIas a compilation of all Stony Brook authors and editors. 
It permitted us to distribute a ne~7S release that was used 
by Long Island and New York journalists. An exhibit (with an 
authors' reception) was held in the Administration Building 
lobby. A similar project is now being planned for 1981 books. 

We are about to begin putt i ng together the list for 
1981. Enclosed are copies of a form "'{.;Je will use to compile 
the lists from which we will develop a news release and 
other information for the media. 

We would appreciate your notifying your colleagues and 
distributing these forms. Additional copies are available 
on request; or you may want to make photocopies of this 
form_ 

Your cooperation, as always, would be appreciated. 
Happy Holidays! 

DW: jr:l 
Encl. 


